
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONMENT OF MEETINGS 
 
The Ad Hoc Credentials Review Committee of the Board of Directors of the North Brevard 
County Hospital District operating Parrish Medical Center will meet in executive session to 
review credentialing and privileging as it relates to medical staff appointments.  The meeting 
scheduled for Monday, September 11, 2017, has been postponed because of the imminent 
threat of Hurricane Irma, to Monday, September 18, 2017, no earlier than 12:45 p.m. in the 
Vice President of Nursing Conference Room at Parrish Medical Center, 951 North Washington 
Avenue, Titusville, Florida. 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee, a sub-committee of the Finance Committee, of the North Brevard County 
Hospital District Board of Directors operating Parrish Medical Center scheduled to meet on 
September 11, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. has been postponed because of the imminent threat of 
Hurricane Irma, to Monday, September 18, 2017, at 1:00 p.m., in the Executive Conference 
Room, Titusville, Florida.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Bond Financing for the North 
Brevard County Hospital District. 
 
The Audit Committee of the North Brevard County Hospital District Board of Directors 
operating Parrish Medical Center scheduled to meet on September 11, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. has 
been postponed because of the imminent threat of Hurricane Irma, to Monday, September 
18, 2017, at 2:00 p.m., in the Executive Conference Room, Titusville, Florida.   
 
The Board of Directors of the North Brevard County Hospital District operating Parrish Medical 
Center will meet in executive session for the purpose of risk management, credentialing, peer 
review, and strategic planning.  The meeting scheduled for Monday, September 11, 2017, has 
been postponed because of the imminent threat of Hurricane Irma, to Monday, September 
18, 2017 no earlier than 3:00 p.m. in the Executive Conference Room at Parrish Medical 
Center, 951 North Washington Avenue, Titusville, Florida. 
 
The Board of Directors of the North Brevard County Hospital District Board operating Parrish 
Medical Center Board of Directors meetings scheduled for Monday, September 11, 2017 has 
been postponed because of the imminent threat of Hurricane Irma, to Monday, September 
18, 2017. The Board of Directors meeting will be held no earlier than 3:00 p.m., immediately 
following the last committee meeting.   
 
 

 



NOTICE OF POSTPONED PUBLIC HEARING  
 

 
The first public hearing of the North Brevard County Hospital District operating Parrish 
Medical Center that was scheduled to be held on Monday, September 11, 2017 no earlier 
than 5:01 p.m., has been postponed because of the imminent threat of Hurricane 
Irma, to Monday, September 18, 2017, no earlier than 5:01 p.m.  The purpose of the 
meeting will be to adopt a tentative budget for the 2017-2018 fiscal year.  The meeting 
will be held in Classroom 2/3/4/5, First Floor, at Parrish Medical Center, 951 North 
Washington Avenue, Titusville, Florida.   
 
If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board of Directors with respect to 
any matter considered at this meeting, he/she will need a record of proceedings and, for 
such purposes, may need to ensure a verbatim record of the proceedings is made and that 
the record includes testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
Persons with a disability who need a special accommodation to participate in this 
proceeding should contact Ms. Lisa Cavallero, Executive Director of Support Services, at 
951 North Washington Avenue, Titusville, Florida 32796, at least forth-eight (48) hours 
prior to the meeting.  For information call (321) 268-6190 or (321) 383-9829 (TDD). 
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